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Cc:   
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Lori, 
 
Please amend our request in TR-0601602 to include four 'Private Crossing' 
signs. We would install these at four private crossings at driveways off of Tune Road; 
USDOT numbers 871123P, 848682G, 848683N and 848684V. We will do this within the 
original grant amount, so we are not requesting an increase in the grant. 
 
The four private signs will be used to distinguish the private 
crossings from the public crossings, since both private and public are 
signed with the same style crossbucks. 
 
Please let me know if I need to do anything further, 
 
Aaron 
 


